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The Archbishop of Canterbury’s The Revd/ Chn;tspigsgll]
Assistant for Ecumenical Affairs Telephone: 01-928

May 1984 o

TO ALL MEMBERS OF ARCIC-1II

Following my letter of 3rd February I am now able to
send you papers the Commission requested on Church and
Salvation, together with the paper by Alister MeGrath which
Bishop Mark Santer asked him to write especially for ARCIC-II:

. ARCIC-II 15 (8Y4) "Church and Salvation - Seriptural" by
John S. Pobee

17 (84) "Justification: A Brief Introduction
to Some Difficulties and Obscurities
relating to Anglican and Roman Catholic
Teaching" by Alister E. MecGrath

19/1 (84) "Justification by Faith: A Ferspectiie"”
by Henry Chzadwick

19/2 (84) "A Brief Comment on Dr.Chadwick's Faper"
by Edward Yarnold, SJ

You should already have received Fr. Tillard's paper "Church
and Salvation (on the Sacramentality of the Churech" - ARCIC-II
16 84). All members are invited to send observations and
comments to either of the Secretaries in advance of the

. Sub-Commission arranged from 19th - 22nd June at St.Albans.

Members who will be attending this Sub-Commission are:

Bishop Santer Fr. Soane
Professor Chadwick Fr. Tillard
Revd. Julian Charley Fr. Yarnold
Professor Pobee Mgr. Stewart
Canon Hill

As you know, their task will be to prepare draft material

for consideration at the full meeting of the Commission in
Durham. As this material will be circulated in advance, any
member who cannot be reached at their home address during the
summer is asked to let me know where to send this draft.
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I am also tzking this opportunity of enclosing two
'?eports from Canadian ARC, together with a brochure about
Durham for your interest.

Finzlly I attach a recent report prepared for the_
forthcoming meeting of the Anglican Consultative Council
"Steps Towards Unity". The section on Anglican response to
ARCIC will I hope be of special interest.

(Christopher Hill) .
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